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Mission Statement 

Southern Oregon Head Start prepares all children 

and their families for success in school and throughout life. 

March 13 —Monday  

• 8:00-5:00 NEO, Blue Building Conf. Rm.  

• 8:45-9:45 NEP, Library 

• 9:00-11:00 Ed Dept. Meeting, Ed Department 

• 10:30-11:00 FA Check-In, Library  

March 14 —Tuesday  

• 8:00-5:00 NEO, Blue Building Conf. Rm.  

• 5:00-8:00 Union Meeting, Blue Building Conf. Rm.  

March 15 —Wednesday  

• 8:00-5:00 NEO, Blue Building Conf. Rm.  

• 8:00-5:00 Parent Training, Library  

• 9:00-10:00 New SM Cohort, Virtual  

• 10:00-11:00 Family Services Cohort: Mental Health/Dis, PFCE 

Dept.  

• 12:00-3:30 Listo Prep, Blue Building Conf. Rm.  

March 16 —Thursday 

• 8:00-5:00 Parent Training, Library 

• 8:30-9:30 Health Dept. Meeting, Library  

• 5:45-7:45 Board of Directors, Teams 

March 17 —Friday 

• 8:00-10:00 Center Meeting: Center A 

• 10:00-12:00 Hold for Family Advocate Interviews, Virtual 

• 11:00-1:00 Center Meeting: Center B 

• 12:00-2:00 TLC, Library 

• 1:00-2:30 SOCFC Safety Committee Meeting, Blue Building 

Conf. Rm./Teams 

Weekly Memo Submissions 

Please send your PDFs, jpegs, and text to  

add your name here 

by Wednesdays @ 12 pm. 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2) Having Fun at Orchard Hill! 

3-4) GPHS Celebrating a Day of Dr. 

Seuss Week! 

 

Weekly Memo Submission 

Please send your PDF’s, jpegs, and text to  

Angie Salazar- 

asalazar@socfc.org 

By Thursday @ 12 p.m.  
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 Submitted by: April Deagle   

Having Fun at Orchard Hill! 
Cook Assist Lacy Evans-Teixeira, who has started meal 

transport from PXT to OH is so welcomed and appreciated 
at Orchard Hill. Such a wonderful example of a collaborative 

partnership between teams.   
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Our class at Grants Pass High School celebrated one day of Dr. 
Seuss Week with One Fish, Two Fish, Red Fish, Blue Fish. The  

children used their fingers to make red and blue fish swimming 
in a bowl. For snack our clever cook Greg gave us goldfish crack-

ers! We used a silly fish bowl placemat as an extra learning 
tool.  Submitted by: Susan Baker  
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